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For Immediate Release  

NCTTA Announces Location for 2010 College Table Tennis 
Championships 

The National Collegiate Table Tennis Association formally 
announces that the 2010 Collegiate Table Tennis Championships 
will be held in the Waukesha and Pewaukee, Wisconsin area. The 
NCTTA is excited to be partnering with the Waukesha & 
Pewaukee Convention and Visitors Bureau in 2010 to bringing the 
National Collegiate Table Tennis Championships to Wisconsin. 
 
The championships will be held at Center Court Sports Complex. 
View their website at http://centercourtwis.com. 
  
The NCTTA and the Waukesha & Pewaukee Convention and 
Visitors Bureau look forward to bringing you the 2010 College 
Table Tennis Championships! For more information, visit 
www.nctta.org. 
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